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Thursday 9th February 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Class 1 and Class 2 Visit to Flamingo Land Zoo 

 

 

As part of our ‘Safari’ topic, Class 1 and Class 2 will be visiting Flamingo Land Zoo at Kirby 

Misperton, Malton on Friday 3rd March 2017. We will be looking at animals within their 

habitats to support our learning.   

 

On the day, as infant children are entitled to a free school meal, a packed lunch and drink 

will be provided.  As this visit takes place during school time, children need to wear their 

school uniform. They do not need to bring any money on the day of the trip. 

 

We are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £11.75 per child to contribute towards 

the admission cost and transport.  There is no obligation to make a contribution and no child 

will be omitted from the visit because they do not pay or do not pay in full.  However, the 

visit cannot go ahead if the school does not receive sufficient parental contributions. 

 

On the day, we will also need parent helpers. If you are available then please let your child’s 

class teacher know.  We are confident that this will be a very enjoyable and worthwhile 

school visit.  Please can payment and consent be made via ParentPay by Friday 17th February 

2017. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Granger and Miss Rushmer 
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